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NEWSLETTER 
Week 6 Term 4 19 November 2020 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Principal’s Message 

We are more than half way through term 4, with only 3 1/2  

weeks to go.  The students are busy finishing off units of 

work, starting on the school magazine and participating in 

swim & gym. 

This week we saw Joe sit the Opportunity Class placement 

test for year 5/2021, we will know early in the new year 

whether he was successful. Well done for taking the exam 

Joe. 

Yesterday the school received some fantastic news that 

Kaitlynne gained entry into the Platinum Class at South 

Grafton High School for 2021. We were informed that all the 

applications were of a high standard and the Platinum Class 

is provided to students who exhibit best behaviour, 

attendance and attitude to work. Congratulations Kaitlynne! 

The Kindergarten Transition Program was once again a huge 

success, with all students settling into the classroom setting. 

Thank you to Ms Hankinson for organising the transition. 

The students in year 3-6 viewed the ‘Film By Festival’ this 

week. They enjoyed watching the films submitted and feel 

that their films would be a great addition to this festival. 

Have a great weekend, 

Renee Cooper 

 

First Aid Training 

The students participated in a First Aid Training lesson this 

week as part of the PDHPE unit.  The students learnt how to  

apply first aid, e.g. perform CPR, treat a snake bite and 

manage a broken bone. It was great to see such eager faces 

willing to learn what to do in a health emergency.  

Thank you to Mrs Rainbow for organising this lesson. 

Book Character Parade 

The Book Character Parade will be held next Tuesday 24 

November. Students are encouraged to come to school 

dressed as their favourite book character.  Please don’t go to 

great expense for costumes, any clothes at home will suffice. 

P&C will provide a lunch pack on the day (sausage sizzle, 

drink & sweet treats) for $5.  

An order form will be sent home on Monday. 
 

New sports equipment 

Our school recently received new basketball backboards and 

hoops as well as new soccer goals.  It is great to see the 

updates in the school grounds. The students have been 

testing their skills and are delighted with the new 

equipment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS TERM 4 
 

Fri 20 Nov -   Swim & Gym 

Tue 24 Nov -  Book Week Parade 

Fri 27 Nov -   Swim & Gym 

Mon 30 Nov -  Yr 6-7 Orientation Day SGHS 

Fri 4 Dec -   Swim & Gym 

Fri 11 Dec -   Term 4 Rewards Day - tentative date 

Assembly Award Recipients  

Canteen Award  

CANTEEN 
Fri 20 Nov - Jamee 

Fri 27 Nov - Jamee 

Fri 4 Dec -    Erin & Karl 



SCHOOL BANKING  
 

Next banking date is:   Wednesday 25 November 
 

Bring your deposit to school in your Dollarmites deposit wallet to collect a 

silver Dollarmites token. 

Once you collect 10 tokens  you can choose a reward by placing the re-

demption slip or card and 10 tokens in your Dollarmites wallet and bring in 

on School  Banking Day.  Kids can track their savings progress in the 

CommBank youth app. 

photo, please contact the 

 
 

Aussie Bread Tags / Milk Bottle 

Tops for Wheelchair Fundraiser 

Our school is taking part in  

collecting plastic bread tags /plastic bottle 

tops for a fundraiser which provides  

wheelchairs for disadvantaged  

people.  You can drop bread tags or milk 

bottle tops into the school and we will pass 

them on to the local Fuji Xerox  

Business Centre. 





New Library space 


